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DAVOS WORLD ECONOMIC FORUM SHIFTS TO LUCERNE

- 08.10.2020

Deutsche Welle (7 October 2020)

 

The World Economic Forum has been postponed until May and has been relocated to the city of 
Lucerne and nearby Bürgenstock, forum organizers announced on Wednesday.

The delay was due to the coronavirus pandemic.

"The meeting will take place as long as all conditions are in place to guarantee the health and 
safety of participants and the host community," forum managing director Adrian Monck said in a 
statement.
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